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21st April 2009 

For immediate release
Landlords Facing Financial Difficulties 

At a recent IPOA Dublin meeting with an attendance of in excess of 400 property owners, outrage was expressed at the reduction of the rate of mortgage interest allowance, while facing negative equity and reduced rents.  People, who took Governments and bankers advice, encouraged to invest in property to look after their old age, having paid stamp duty and VAT and pay tax on their income, now face financial ruin. 

Landlords are being targeted by HSE and Department of Social and Family Affairs Official’s, in an attempt to reduce rents following budgetary measures on the Rent Allowance Scheme.
CWO (Community Welfare Officers) are advising tenants to demand reductions in rent of up to 10% from their landlords or face the prospect of tenants leaving, following which tenants will be in breach of their rental agreements.  
This plus the €200 levy being imposed on rental property, the 3-6% income levy, the banks refusing to pass on interest relief cuts and the reduction in tax relief on borrowings is leaving many landlords in serious financial difficulties with the distinct possibility of losing their own homes.  Landlords will have to stand up and reject this calculated rip off.
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